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To the research director, 
 
I thank you for the opportunity to have a say on our appalling donation rates. I am 
registered to be an organ donor and although my wife fully supports organ donation she 
has never bothered to fill out the relevant paperwork to become registered, which is 
typical of most Queenslanders. 
I fully support the idea of presumed consent and do not believe there is any reason for 
someone to become exempt. An exemption clause would without doubt cost lives. I also 
support their use for research. Anyone visiting from interstate and overseas should be 
classed as consenting. 
 
Chris miller 
qld 
 


